



A newsletter of the Jubilee Golf Club

**April** 2022

**Sponsors:** are the key to our club's success, look around at their signs as you play, and support them.

When you do use one of our sponsors remember to let them know that you are a Jubilee Golf Club member.











#### PLEASE REPAIR PITCH MARKS AND DIVOTS, THANKYOU. 🛞



#### Joe Camilleri Concert

Featuring Tahli Gibson from 3 - 4pm Joe Camilleri from 4pm 5.30pm Followed by Tahli again Meals will be available at the club.





#### Next Meeting

of the board will be held on Tuesday, the 17<sup>th</sup> of May at 7.00 pm and any items you want addressed at that meeting should be sent in writing to the secretary.



## Get your RSA via >00m

Follow the link below for the online RSA by Zoom for all interested members.

www.eclipseeducation.com.au click on RSA Victoria and follow the prompts to pick your date and time.

Di has checked with Liquor Licensing Commission and this company is accepted by them.

The cost is \$65

# Melcome to New Members

The following were approved as new members.

Full Members:

Stan Grant Mitch Howe Brian Thomas Greg Tobias

Please make our new members welcome

#### Our Nonagenarians



Jubilee Golf Club's nonagenarians: Ralph 94, Greg nearly 90, Alan just turned 90. All still going strong and are outstanding contributors to our golf club. Well done.

#### Bev Fisher's Day



Past member Bev Fisher was pleased to join our group of past players, or their families, who sponsor one of the ladies days each year. Bev was a member at Jubilee Golf Club for 47 years: from 1070 to 2017. Thank you Bev. The winners on April 28<sup>th</sup> were Jackie O'Brien and Ange Mitchell. Enjoy the chocolates.

#### Golflink Numbers / Cards

If any member has mislaid their Golflink Card, (or it has fallen to bits and doesn't work) you can get a new one for a small payment. Simply Google: Replacement Golflink Card and you will be in the right place to order a new card.

There are about 100 Jubilee members who play socially and do not have a Golflink number as yet. That is about to change.

So if you are in this category, a Golflink Card will arrive in the mail in a few weeks' time so please just keep it in a safe place until you are putting in cards to get a handicap.

# Royal Children's Hospital Ambrose Winners



Men's Ambrose:

Zac Guilfoyle, Darren Jones, Rob Voss and Zac Hedlin



Mixed Ambrose:

Joy Hester, Harry Guthrie and Darby West

#### Juniors

On Friday 22nd April a junior 9 hole competition was held with seven players competing and the under 14 winner was Jack Dean (56) and runner up Sam McIntosh (58).

In the under 10's the winner was Harrison O'Brien (64) and runner up Trinity Mulder (66) and afterwards all players enjoyed a sausage sizzle.



At Wodonga in the Jack Newton Series, Trinity won the event in only her second competition, a terrific effort by Trinity.



Jack Dean and Patrick Godfrey prepare to putt.

Thursday nights for the juniors is back to a 4.00pm start, so come and enjoy.

#### Golf Quip

Years ago we discovered the exact point, the dead centre of middle age. It occurs when you are too young to take up golf and too old to rush up to the

-Franklin Pierce Adams

#### Jubilee Vets

April has been a very slow month for the Vets with the only event being held on Monday 4<sup>th</sup>.

April 11<sup>th</sup> saw 16 members head to the Wangaratta course for the monthly NEDVGA tournament, as the 18<sup>th</sup> and 25<sup>th</sup> were public holidays thus the Mondays were club events.

For those that did head to Wangaratta it was a fairly hard day. Leo McCoy coming 2<sup>nd</sup> in B grade being our only winner in the grades. Keith Moorhead managed a NTP on the 4<sup>th</sup> and Bill O'Brien a NTP on the 11<sup>th</sup>. Bill was also a winner in the teams event with a great 3 best scores totaling 117. (41+39+38) Well done to them and thanks to all those that attended.

Hopefully in May we will get back to normal Vets on the 2<sup>nd</sup>, 9<sup>th</sup>, 16<sup>th</sup> & 30<sup>th</sup>.

NEDVGA event this month is at Yarrawonga Golf Club on 23<sup>rd</sup> May. The sheet is already up on the board and entries close at midday on Friday 14<sup>th</sup> May so please get your names on the sheet and your money in early.

Our trip to Thurgoona as part of our annual challenge is to be on Tuesday 31<sup>st</sup> May. Cost is \$25 and usually includes a meal. This event is open to all Jubilee Veterans as it is not a NEDVGA event so please ensure you put your name on the list for Ron. Payment is made on the day at Thurgoona. Return visit by Thurgoona to Jubilee will now be in September.

Good luck to all for the coming month and continue to hit them long and straight.

## Les' 60th Marty



Best Dressed: Di and Fraser

